6th Grade Band - Enrollment

Please return by May 2nd

My student is planning on enrolling in 6th grade band. I understand that all students will have the opportunity to try every instrument and more information will be made available when my student is assigned the best instrument for him/her and the size of the band. All rehearsals will take place during the school day and there are three evening concerts that students will be required to attend for a grade. The tentative date for the parent informational and instrument rental meeting is August 21, 2018.

Band is a yearlong class and requires a parent's signature to enroll. Your signature below gives your student permission to join band.

	Please Print Clearly	
Student Full Name		
Nick Name		
Parent Printed Name	Parent Signature	Date
	Parent Contact Information –for band updates	
Preferred email		
Preferred phone #		

Please use the space below to tell me anything you would like me to consider while making instrument assignments. For example: Your student already is taking lessons on an instrument, your family already owns a good quality instrument, your student played band in another school. Please email me any financial concerns or comment below for assistance.

Parent Comments: